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Vote by mail has worked well for years in Oregon with fewer problems than any other 

voting system and few ,if any, fraud issues. Why even consider changing it. It results 

in paper ballots that are secure and can’t be manipulated like a digital voting system.  

Don’t change what is working well! 


